
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 4 October 2007 

19. APPLICATION TO THE FENDALTON WAIMAIRI COMMUNITY BOARD’S YOUTH DEVELOPMENT 
SCHEME – NICOLE NOGAT AND ELIZABETH HOGG 

 
 The Board considered an application for funding from the 2007/08 Youth Development Scheme to 

assist Nicole Nogat and Elizabeth Hogg to compete in the World Chorus Championships in Canada.  
 
 The Board resolved to allocate $300 each to Nicole Nogat and Elizabeth Hogg from the 2007/08 

Youth Development Scheme to compete in the World Chorus Championships in Canada.  
 
 


